
Patient experience survey
This week is survey week.

We want to know how you found your 
experiences with doctors, nurses and staff in 
the health care system.

The survey is voluntary, and anonymous. You 
can complete it at home, on a computer, tablet 
or smart phone. It takes about 15 minutes.

What do I have to do?
You may get an email or text inviting you to 
take part. Please help us improve the quality 
of health and disability services in New 
Zealand by doing the survey.

Ngā mihi nui, thank you!

We want to hear from you!

Please tell us what

you think of our 

health care service
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